
Santa Shoppe 2023 
Tuesday, December 12th - Wednesday, December 13th  

PSA is proud and excited to bring Santa Shoppe back for 
another year! For those families that are new, here is how 
it works. Your teacher will schedule a time for their class 
to have an opportunity to do some shopping for family, 
friends, and even pets! We will need parent volunteers to 
help kids shop and help make sure the store is stocked and 
cleaned. Shopping lists will be sent home on Tuesday, 
December 5th. Make sure to fill this out with your child so 
they are aware of what they are allowed to purchase and 
how much they are able to spend. Please note, only cash 
or check will be accepted.  

 

Please use this link to sign up for volunteer opportunities! 

 

Please be sure to bring lists and payment back to school 
on the day your child is shopping. Your child will be 
responsible for their own list and money. As always, if you 
have any questions or concerns, please email 
PSA@saintalphonsus.com. 

 We look forward to another fun year! 

 

Best regards, 

Aly Ortiz 

 

 

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/508044CA9A723ABFF2-46477199-2023
mailto:PSA@saintalphonsus.com

